
 Gathering:                             Communion: 
      Morning Has Broken 636                          Come to the Lord 
                                                                               Your Words are Spirit and Life 593 
                                                                           Taste and See 334 
Psalm:   113 
      Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia! 

Preparation:                                           Sending Forth: 
     Christ Be Our Light 596                              Sing of the Lord’s Goodness 561 

                             
 

Mass Today—121               Offertory Helpers– Children Volunteers 
Weekend Masses—Saturday—5pm & Sunday—9am & 10:45am  

Weekday Masses—Daily Mass Monday—Friday at 8:15am in Chapel 
Sunday Youth Mass 6pm—September 22nd and 29th 

 
PARISH CONTACTS 

Pastor—Father Donald Staib,—919-387-3648, donfs22@aol.com 
School Principal—John Mihalyo, 919-657-4800 ext. 7294, principal@stmm.net 

Parish Office—Deb Prewitt, 919-657-4800 ext. 7281, prewitt@stmm.net  
Parish Bookkeeper—Julie Hoffman, 919-657-4800 ext. 7282, hoffman@stmm.net 

 
REFLECTION  

 

The purpose of a spiritual retreat, as an addition to daily spiritual activities, is to temporarily leave 
behind the usual distractions we all face for a time long enough to allow relaxation and for an inner 
change to occur: the ongoing conversion of heart that is critical to deepening faith. 
  
Retreat comes from the Latin verb “to pull back.” So retreat is a place and time where you pull back 
from the world. 
  
The forty days which Jesus Christ passed in the desert after His baptism is an example which has 
found many imitators in all ages of the Church. 

25th Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

September 22, 2019 



            
 

   
ImportantImportant    

Parish Dates 

Mass Intentions 
 

Sept 21—5pm—Sam & Madeline Russo—Scott & Carol Kolodzieski 
Sept 22—9am—Debbie Reilly—Canning Family 

Sept 22—10:45am—Parishioners of StMM 
Sept 23—8:15am—Patricia J. Keefe—Will Family 
Sept 24—8:15am—Jenny Harris—Marie Judge 

Sept 25—8:15am—Anthony Matroianni—Fran & Sal Mastropolo 
Sept 26—8:15am—James Connor– Sprague Family 
Sept 27—8:15am—Tierney Family—Callaway Family 

 
For Mass Intentions/Mass Cards—Call the Parish Office 

***************************************** 
SACRAMENTS  

BAPTISMS – See the Guidelines on the Website – then email the Pastor.  First 
time parents must attend a baptism class [a good time is during the 9 months prior 
to birth.]  Baptisms are usually, not always, at 10am on Saturdays or at weekend 
Masses.   
 
CONFESSIONS – Always check the Pastor’s Paragraph in the weekly Bulletin or 
our E-News mailed on Fridays.  Confessions are usually, but not every week, at 
10:30am on Saturdays in the Church. 
  
WEDDINGS – See the Guidelines on the Website – then email the Pastor. 
 

***************************************** 
FINANCIAL MATTERS 

OUR NEW CHURCH – We have the obligation to make large monthly payments 
for 14 years for the construction of the church.  In addition we are challenged to 
respond to new parish endeavors in all our parish programs.  We are grateful to 
those who help us in the weekly Offertory for regular expenses and in the monthly 
white envelope for debt payments for the church.  

 
September 
        22—Elementary Rel Ed, ROCK, EDGE, and Way begin 
        22—Youth Mass—6pm 
        23—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Room 4 
        24—Daytime Bible Study—1pm—Church Room 4 
        24—Women’s Evening Bible Study—7pm—Church Room 4 
        25—Elementary Rel Ed 
        26—Family Rosary—7pm—Chapel 
        29—Youth Mass—6pm 
        30—RCIA—7:30pm—Church Room 4 
October 
         2—StMM Book Club—12:30pm—Church—Room 1 
         3—Family Rosary—7pm—Chapel 
         4—Adoration—8:30am—7pm—Chapel 
   4—6—EDGE Fall Retreat—Camp Caraway 
         6—No Youth Mass  
 
Deadline for Bulletin submission is the Wednesday Morning prior to 
the weekend of publication (Send bulletin requests to info@stmm.net)  
 

 
 
 

        Pastor’s Paragraph 
 
 
My Dear Friends, 

  
We received some additional gifts for the victims of Hurricane Dorian in the Bahamas.  We have sent a 
check for $9,655 to help people in their recovery efforts. 
 
This week we begin our Sunday evening 6 pm Mass which is offered each week there are Youth and Faith Formation classes.  May 
God bless all our adults and children who gather each week to learn about our faith and to find ways to follow the way of Jesus in 
their daily lives. 
 
I write these words early in the week as I am with about 100 priests of our Diocese of Raleigh on our annual Retreat.   As I listen to 
other pastors I am conscious of how much we depend on members of our parishes to be with us and to help us in our ministry as 
pastors.   You are in our prayers at daily Mass.   
  
CONFESSIONS: There will be Confessions on Saturday September 21 at 10:30.    But there will not be Confessions on Saturday 
September 28 because there is a wedding. 
 
 
           Father Donald Staib 
                                                                                                                                                          
 



 

New Year Begins this Week – Sundays/Wednesdays 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone who is returning to reli-
gious education classes with us.  We welcome all who are new to our 
parish and program and look forward to our meeting this week.   
 
Many, Many Thanks! To all adults who answered the call to volun-
teer each week.  We are always successful because of your enthusi-
asm and support. 
 
Opening Day Procedures – 9/22 & 9/25 
All classes are held in the Education Building (building closest to the 
playground).  Upon entering the lobby, please find your child's name 
card with room number on their grade table. The room numbers are 
labeled on the outside of each classroom.  Room numbers is the 
100s are on the first floor.  Room numbers in the 200s are on the 
second floor.  Take the name card to the volunteer catechist who will 
use it & keep it for seating assignments. Please introduce yourself & 
your child to the catechists.  Classrooms do not open until 12:00 noon 
and pick up is at 1:15 at your child’s classroom. 
 
Building Door Policy Following the children’s arrival to PREP classes, 
the front door of STMM School will be locked until five minutes prior 
to dismissal. If you wish to enter the building during class time, you 
will need to ring the security buzzer, located outside the main en-
trance of the School to the right of the doors labeled with the blue dot 
and will be buzzed in. 
 
Sundays – Start Time 12:00 pm - doors locked at 12:10 & un-
locked at 1:10 for parents to enter for dismissal 
 
Wednesday – Start Time at 6:30 - doors locked at 6:40 & un-
locked at 7:40 for parents to enter for dismissal 
 
Drop Off Procedures 
Grades PK-Grade 3 - Drop off & Pick-Up each week is at the class-
room. Grades 4 after week one (9/22, 9/25) - Drop off & Pick-Up is in 
the school lobby. Every year we request that no student regardless of 
age is dropped at curbside.  Each family is asked to park their car & 
walk students inside. We thank you for your cooperation concerning 
this matter.  
 
Helpful Information to Stay Informed  www.stmm.church   
Select “Religious Education”, Select "Elementary” for links about 
Inclement Weather Policy/Yearly Calendar/First Reconciliation & First 
Eucharist Dates/Monthly CPO Grade Contributions Service Project. 

 
Classes begin the week of September 22, 2019.  
Weekly Class Times:  

                         Sunday 12-1:15 pm &  Wednesday 6:30 – 7:45 pm 
 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - Classes begin the week 
of September 22, 2019 and meet in the Atrium located in 
the Activities Building.  Weekly Class Times: 
Sunday Level I – 8:45 – 10:00 & 10:30 – 11:45 am 
Sunday Level II – 12:00 – 1:15 pm 
Wednesday Level III – 5:00 – 6:00 pm 

 
Suzanne Will can be reached at will@stmm.net  

 
"THE ROCK" (Reaching Out for Christ) begins Sun-
day, September 22, 2019 at 12:00 pm.  Weekly clas-
ses are Sundays 12-1:15 pm. Participants should 

meet in the Gym of the Activities Building.  Keep watch of your email 
for parent newsletter. 
 
All our programs serve only registered contributing parishioners who 
use the electronic draft system or weekly envelopes.  If you are inter-
ested in our religious education programs in the future, register now 
in our Parish Office and become active parishioners. 

 

WELCOME BACK EDGE & THE WAY TEENS! 
 

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO KICK OFF OUR NEW SCHOOL YEAR 
THIS SUNDAY WITH THE FOLLOWING SCHEDULE: 

 
4:30PM-5:45PM EDGE MEETS IN THE GYM FOR GRADES 7TH 

AND 8TH 
 

4:30PM-5:45PM APOSTELLO MEETS IN THE MEDIA CENTER 
FOR 11TH & 12TH GRADERS ALREADY CONFIRMED 

 
6PM YOUTH MASS IN THE CHURCH. ALL PARISHONERS WEL-

COME! 
 

7:15PM-8:30PM THE WAY MEETS IN THE CHURCH 
 

The STMM YM Calendar for the 2019-2020 school year can be found 
at this link on the right side of the page: 

http://www.stmm.church/religious-ed/highschool.cfm 
 

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY: STMM YM is looking for 15 teens who 
are 12 years and older to be 'buddies' for Miracle League on 

Saturday, October 12th from 10:45am-12:45pm. Please contact 
Liz Sams for a buddy form to complete and bring with you to the 

field on 10/12. Miracle League is a wonderful organization that 
pairs buddies with special needs kids to enjoy a great day play-
ing baseball!! Awesome service opportunity!Games are played 

at Adams Elementary in Cary near Cary Towne Center 
 
EDGE Fall Retreat Registration is open.  This year's retreat will be 

held October 4-6 at Camp Caraway in Asheboro. In the past, this 
retreat has sold out quickly. We only have room for 53 kiddos. The 
retreat is open to anyone in 6th, 7th or 8th grade. So this means 
that 6th graders are welcome on this retreat even though they will be 
in The ROCK. We operate on a "first come first serve" basis. You can 

drop the form in my mailbox in the parish office or mail it in to 625 
Magdala Place Apex 27502 Attn: Janine McGann or have your teen 

bring it to the Edge on opening night  Sunday Sept. 22nd. 
  

You can print and fill out a registration form at  
http://www.stmm.church/religious-ed/middleschool.cfm  

 
Registration has now closed for all STMM YM programs 

Please contact Janine or Liz directly if you missed our registration 
period. 

Janine McGann can be reached at janine.mcgann@gmail.com 
Liz Sams can be reached at liz.sams@gmail.com 

 
 

Youth MinistryYouth Ministry  

Elementary Religious EdElementary Religious Ed  



Are you interested in becoming Catholic?  Are you Catholic but not 
confirmed?  We can help!  The RCIA process at StMM assisted 8 
adults in completing their sacraments of initiation at the 2019 Easter 
Vigil. Our next session will be Monday, September 22, 2019 at 7:30 
PM in Room #4 of the church building.  It’s not too late to join the dis-
cussions. Please contact Scott and Kathy Strednak at 
rcia@stmm.net  if you missed the inquiry sessions. 

The CSO (Catholic Senior Organization for men and 
women 60+) meets every third Monday of the month, 
September through May.  Our next meeting will take 
place Monday, October 21, 9:30 - 11:00 AM, in Church 
meeting room #1.  For more information, please contact 

Miriam Moore, miriamdel79@yahoo.com, 919-387-8676 or Fran 
Hughes, gmomfran@gmail.com. 
 
Being a Disciple is both following Jesus and sharing Jesus 
(making other Disciples). Franciscan University has created a 
resource, which is 100% FREE online, to help you accomplish 
both. Discipleship Quads is a group of four people who journey 
together for a year, learning about their Catholic faith and how to 
be a disciple of Jesus. They also receive a process to go forth 
and make other disciples once the year is complete. For more 
information, as well as all the free resources needed to get start-
ed, visit https://steubenvilleconferences.com/discipleship-
quads/   Contact Joe or Laura Werner at wernerLhome@gmail.com   
 
StMM Book Club:  All are invited to join the StMM Book Club that 
meets the first Wednesday of the month in Meeting Room 1 in the 
church. We are a group that enjoys reading a selection of fiction and 
non-fiction books and sharing our thoughts.  If you have questions or 
want to join us, contact Ann Dudzinski at amdudzinski@gmail.com 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will begin during the Sun-
day morning liturgies at 9:00 & 10:45 am on Sunday, 
September 22, 2019.  It mirrors the worship experience 
of the parish community in an engaging and interactive 
environment.   Eligible participants are children 3 – 6 

years old.  This program is a co-op; dependent upon parishioner in-
volvement.  Volunteers must be Safe Environment Certified. If you’d 
like to assist with this ministry, please contact the Program Coordina-
tor, Jennifer Jury at stmmclow@gmail.com. 

 
Refresh  - An Adult Program held during PREP.  Apex is a 
great place to live, but the number one city for you is where 
you can build your village.  Get to know those around you at 
Mass.  Meet other StMM families.  Have a cup of coffee.  

We’re meant to live in community, to connect with others. If it takes a 
village, let’s build one!   Join us on Sundays at Noon in the school’s 
Teachers' Lounge while your child is in PREP.   Questions?  Contact 
Nicole, nicolesebik@yahoo.com or Joe, jsebik@icloud.com.   

 
Live stream StMM’s 10:45am Mass at: https://
w w w . y o u t u b e . c o m / c h a n n e l /
UC7wpkWA5NgzXgQgmIxtNRZA?view_as=subscriber 
or Search YouTube for ‘STMM CHURCH LIVE.’ 

Out of the Darkness Walk (American Foundation of Suicide Pre-
vention) - When you walk with us, you join with hundreds of people 
from our community to raise awareness and funds that allow the 
American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (AFSP) to invest in new 
research, create educational programs, advocate for public policy, and 
support survivors of suicide loss.  Most of the funds raised are used 
here in North Carolina.  The walk is September 29th at 1 pm in 
Fuquay-Varina.  For questions or more information contact Mike Rota 
at mikerota2018@gmail.com.  To donate to my team (Susie's Vintage 
Monarchs - NC Team) or form your own team, you can visit the walk 
w e b s i t e :  h t t p s : / / a f s p . d o n o r d r i v e . c o m / i n d e x . c f m ?
fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=5961.   

 
The Friday Morning Men’s group is about to start a new 
series about Father Kapaun and Virtue. The most decorat-
ed Chaplain in US Army History, Servant of God Emil Ka-
paun’s story inspires us and reminds us that every man can 

achieve the greatness to which God has called us. The Kapaun’s Men 
Virtue Series features two of Kapaun's fellow Prisoners of War and 
invites you to dive into the life of Father Kapaun and the virtues he 
exemplified. In addition, men from many walks of life help you to un-
derstand what virtue looks like in today’s world. Intended to be com-
pleted in participation with other men, Kapaun’s Men is designed to 
help men accompany one another as we respond to God’s invitation to 
greatness. Please join us on Friday mornings in the church building 
from 6:15-7:30AM. For more information or questions contact Paul 
Mastropolo at pmastropolo@gmail.com or 919-518-7424. 

“Living in the Power of the Holy Spirit” – Are you interested in ex-
periencing more fully, the power of the Holy Spirit? A group of parish-
ioners has come together to offer a one day workshop on living in the 
power of the Holy Spirit – Saturday October 26th from 8:30 am to 
4:30 pm.  A continental breakfast will be available.  Bring your 
own lunch. This day is about renewing our Christian faith through the 
power of the Holy Spirit. It is about seeking a new intimacy with Jesus 
and the fullness of the Holy Spirit, so that we can be and bring God’s 
presence to the people and circumstances of our lives.  If you have 
never said yes to Jesus’ offer to have a relationship with you, this is an 
opportunity to do so, as well as seek to experience the fullness of his 
Holy Spirit.  If you have said yes to Jesus’ offer to have a relationship 
with him, but that relationship has grown distant, this is an opportunity 
to renew that relationship and also seek to experience the fullness of 
the Holy Spirit.  Please register by October 19 by contacting Art 
Klaum (at artklaum61@gmail.com) or Ronda Watts (at rondatroy-
watts@gmail.com). 
 
"Prayers & Squares" A prayer quilt group  We are literally covering 
people in prayer.  A prayer quilt is a lap blanket with ties.  A prayer is 
said with each knot that is tied.  All quilts are blessed by Father 
Staib.  To request a prayer quilt to be made for someone or if you are 
interested in sewing for this group or donating fabric or would like to 
make contributions to this group, please contact Lorraine Morris 
at lcmorris0707@gmail.com 
 

Now is the perfect time to become a registered parish-
ioner of St. Mary Magdalene!   You can pick up a parish 
registration form in the Narthex or email info@stmm.net 
and registration form will be emailed to you.  The easiest 

way to return the form is to drop it in the collection basket when you 
come for Mass.  Once you are registered you will receive a Welcome 
Packet in the mail and will be added to the Email Distribution list to 
receive our ‘almost’ every week E-News!   
 
 

RCIARCIA 

Today’s AnnouncementsToday’s Announcements 



                      Diocesan NewsDiocesan News 

Help us feed hungry families in our community by joining the CPO 
11th Annual H20 for Hunger Challenge as part of National Hunger 
ACTION Month!   For one week – September 16th – 22nd you can 
help in 2 ways: 
· Drink tap water instead of your preferred beverage.  At the end 

of the week, put your savings together and mail so we can buy 
food to feed the hungry in your community.  

·  Or you can just contribute any amount to help the less fortunate 
in our community.  

Every Dollar you give will be matched by CPO Friends up to $40,000!   
$30 feeds a family for a week and CPO serves an average of 8,200 
people a month!   Catholic Parish Outreach, 2013 Raleigh Blvd., 
Raleigh, NC  27604 For more information go to www.cporaleigh.org 
or call 919-873-0245 

A soup and salad welcome meal for new members of 
the parish will be held Saturday Oct 12th in the St Mar-
tha hall (the activities building cafeteria) immediately 
after the 5:00pm mass.  We encourage representatives 
of St Mary Magdalene ministries to attend and to intro-

duce themselves.  We also need volunteers to help with meal prepa-
ration and setup.  If you would like to attend the dinner or volunteer to 
help, please call Christine Agius at 919-303-5803. 

COMMEMORATIVE BRICKS—Commemorative 
bricks line the walkway to our Activity Building.  St. 
Mary Magdalene Church will be placing a brick 
order in the fall.  Engraved bricks are $100.  Our 

deadline is October 4th.  Order forms are in the church office or 
http://www.stmm.church/giving/.   

 

 
 
The Annual Wedding Anniversary Mass will be celebrated Satur-
day, October 19,  at 10:00 a.m. at Holy Name of Jesus Cathedral in 
Raleigh. We will honor those celebrating their wedding anniversary, 
with special recognition to couples with 25, 50, and 60 years of mar-
riage. Please register at: https://raldioc.configio.com/go/wam2019. 
For questions, call Rebekah Tolson at 919-821-9753. 
 
Come and See – An Invitation from the Padre Pio Secular Fran-
ciscans - Has your heart been moved by the prayers, life and stories 
of St. Francis of Assisi?  Would you like to learn more about him and 
how to live your life with the same holy simplicity, true peace and 
perfect joy, as he did?  If so, Christ may be calling you to explore the 
Secular Franciscan life. The Secular Franciscan Order was estab-
lished by St. Francis of Assisi more than 800 years ago. Our purpose 
is to bring the Gospel to life where we live and where we work. We 
look for ways to embrace the Gospel in our lives and try to help oth-
ers to do likewise.  The Padre Pio Secular Franciscan Fraternity is 
holding a Come and See on Sunday, September 22 from 1 - 
3pm.  We meet at St. Francis of Assis Church, 11401 Leesville Road, 
Raleigh in the Founders Room. Come and see what it’s all about. 

“My sheep hear my voice, says the Lord; I know them, 
and they follow me.” Learn how God is calling you to more 
in your marriage on the next Worldwide Marriage Encoun-
ter Weekend on Nov. 8-10, in Atlantic Beach. Early sign 

up is recommended. For more information, visit our website 
at :  https:/ /NCMarr iageDiscovery.org or  contact  us 
at applications@NCMarriageDiscovery.org or 704-315-2144. 

“We were the couple who never fought. We 
don't like conflict so we just didn't talk. Nev-
er. Discussed. Issues. He lived his married 

single lifestyle, and I lived mine.” Sound familiar? Retrouvaille is a 
marriage help program that teaches effective communication. The 
presenting team -- three couples and a priest -- presents practical 
tools to enable you to take a good look at many areas of your rela-
tionship. They have been there and done that. They will tell you what 
worked for them. For confidential information or to apply to attend the 
program beginning with the weekend of October 11, 2019, call 800-
470-2230 or email retrouvaillenc@msn.com or visit the website 
at www.retrouvaille.org. 

 “Career Pivot: Embracing Machine Learning to Relaunch Your Ca-
reer” featuring Ken Wood, Marketing Data Scientist, Sugar/CRM is 
the next information session, Saturday, Sept. 28, 2019, 9:00 - 11: 00 
am; St. Michael the Archangel, Convention Center, Room III. RSVP 
to CNM@stmcary.org. The Career Network Ministry is a group of 
working professionals and job seekers committed to proactive career 
management through continuous learning and relationship building 
for the purpose of enhancing opportunities for immediate or future 
employment. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! St. Gabriel's International Festival  Sat., Oct. 12, 
2019, 11am-4pm  St. Gabriel Church, 3250 Dickinson Ave, Green-
ville. International foods, entertainment, kids games, beer garden and 
raffle! Parade of countries at 11 am and raffle drawing at 4 pm. Con-
tact person: Kevin O'Malley, 252-717-9828, komalley@theoim.com. 
 
A Memorial Mass will be offered on Saturday, October 19 at 10:00 
am at St. Mary Mother of the Church in Garner for anyone who 
has lost a child recently, or in the past from a miscarriage, stillbirth, 
infant loss, abortion, or any type of loss. October is National Preg-
nancy and Infant Loss Awareness and Respect Life Month. 

On October 18th the Knights of Columbus-4th Degree is 
hosting a pilgrimage to our new Cathedral, The Holy 
Name of Jesus Cathedral. The tour begins at 10:30 AM. 
We will car pool, gathering at the Saint Micheal’s confer-

ence center at 9:45 AM. This is a guided tour of this beautiful cathe-
dral. The gift shop should be open for your shopping.   After the tour, 
a luncheon is planned at K & W Cafeteria in Raleigh. Please respond 
to Gary Lazetera at glazetera@outlook.com or Deacon Brian Phillips 
at pphillips2@bellsouth.net .  This is an outstanding chance to view 
the beauty and splendor in detail with a guide and also time to ex-
plore on your own.  

 
Handicapped Encounter Christ - Please con-
sider joining us in a wonderful opportunity to 
enrich your spiritual and social life. You are 

cordially invited to join us at the Handicapped Encounter Christ 
(HEC) Fall Retreat on October 4-5 at the Agape Retreat Center in 
Fuquay-Varina. For over 30 years, HEC has offered an inviting at-
mosphere enabling participants to get closer to God and each other. 
This is a truly wonderful ministry—an opportunity to receive much 
more than you give! To volunteer or for more information, please 
contact Charlie and Marty Coe, 919-832-7237, ccoe@nc.rr.com. 
 
Change in Date for Ignited By Truth! The 17th annual Catholic 
conference will be held on April 18, 2020, at Reynolds Coliseum in 
Raleigh “bringing to light the truth of the teachings of the Catholic 
Church and igniting in all hearts a love for the Faith.” Join our mailing 
list to receive the latest updates! IgnitedByTruth.org 



 
 

Pray the Rosary for Life at 10:10am on the 
2nd Sunday of the month in the Chapel.  Our 
next Rosary for Life is Sunday, October 13th.  It 
is a beautiful way to start the day whether you 

come before Mass or stay after.  Prayer sheets are provided and 
families with children are welcome.  

Your Knights at StMM Council 7186 have been active in:  Hurri-
cane Florence relief, CPO Food Drive & Paint Project, Coats for 
Kids, Building the Domestic Church, StMM Parish Projects (i.e. 
Church rose circular window, Project Light, Columbarium prayer 
garden, etc.), Boy Scout Eagle Projects, Free Throw Champion-
ships, Chess Tournament, Visiting Seniors, Serving meals at Men's 
Homeless Shelter, raise funds to assist people with intellectual disa-
bilities in NC  thru “Least Among My Brethren,” (LAMB) foundation.  
Are You Being Called?  Please join us to help those in need.  

Calendar of Events: 
Saturday September 28th:  Brookridge Assisted Living Resident Visits in 

Apex (10:30am & 3:00pm), Sign-up https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10c0a4cacaf292-brookridge  

Tuesday September 24th: Men's Homeless Shelter Meals, Signup  
(5:15pm-6:30pm) https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10c0d4ea4ab2a1-mens 

Pray the Rosary - Every Thursday at 7pm in StMM Chapel - No experience 
necessary!  Rosaries and prayer cards provided by StMM Knights of 
Columbus.   

Rosary for Life – Fourth Saturday of every month from 8:00 – 10:00AM at 
Drake Circle in Raleigh  

Thursday October 3rd: KofC Council 7186 Business Meeting, 7:30pm in 
the StMM church building 

 
For more information to becoming a Knight: Visit our website: http://
kofc7186.org Please contact: Grand Knight (Dan Cantrell) at 
gkkofc7186@gmail.com or contact our Membership Committee at 
MembershipKofC7186@gmail.com 
For the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community there is a sign lan-
guage interpreted Mass usually at the 8:30am Sunday Mass at St. 
Michaels in Cary.     

Are you a local Crafter, Artist, or Direct Sales Consultant?  Apply 
to be a vendor at St. Michael’s Eleventh Annual Holiday Fair. The 
fair will take place Saturday, November 9th from 9AM to 3PM in the 
Parish Center. For complete details, requirements, and application, 
visit the parish website homepage www.stmichaelcary.org. Ques-
tions? Contact our coordinators: Salina Kohut (919-357-
5572 smkohut@yahoo.com) or Christine Searles (919-377-
0585 purple12c@yahoo.com) 

 
 

CALL FOR ARTISTS FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY SHOPPE Want-
ed: Artisans and crafters for St. Thomas More Catholic School's 16th 
annual Christmas Holiday Shoppe Craft Show in Chapel Hill 
on Saturday, December 7. A 6' table is $70. One additional table 
may be rented for $40. Deadline to apply is Saturday, October 5. 
This popular, handmade-only craft show draws a large, enthusiastic 
crowd and, according to Our State Magazine, is one of the top 25 
"Quintessential Tar Heel Christmas Experiences"! To apply, please 
contac t  Joanne Vance  a t  (919 )  490-8493  or 
email stmholidayshoppe@gmail.com.  Don't delay -- apply today! 
 

Catholic Charities Volunteer Oppor-
tunity - New Dates Scheduled! Join 
NC Catholics Volunteer on October 
12th and November 23rd. Help as we 

repair homes damaged by Hurricane Matthew and Hurricane Flor-
ence. Volunteers from all areas and of all experience levels are en-
couraged to participate!  If you have any questions, please contact 
Jo-El Sidbury Smith by email at Jo-El.SidburySmith@raldioc.org or 
at (910) 251-8130. Spots are limited so sign up 
now! www.CatholicCharitiesRaleigh.org/NCCV 
 
St. Thomas More Academy (STMA), an independent, Diocesan 
approved, Catholic college preparatory school in Raleigh, invites all 
8th grade students to an OPEN HOUSE on Sunday, November 10th 
from 2-5pm.  STMA is located at 3109 Spring Forest Road, Ra-
leigh, NC.  Applications for the 2020-2021 school year are now being 
accepted.  Parents and students are encouraged to attend this 
event.  In addition to the Open House, "shadowing" is encouraged 
for all students wishing to experience STMA first hand.  Please call 
919-576-7064 or email admissions@stmacademy.org with questions 
or to schedule a visit.  For more information visit our Admissions 
page at www.stmacademy.org 
 
The Legion of Mary at St Michael the Archangel Church in Cary. All 
are invited to pray the Rosary with us every Monday night 6:30pm 
rm3 Conference Center  
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Want to bring a spark to your Christian faith? 

Want to have scripture leap off the page with new 
meaning? 

Want to experience a new intimacy in your 
relationship with JESUS? 

 
ATTEND 

St. Mary Magdalene Church 
 

LIVING IN THE POWER OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 
Four talks, reflection, small group discussion and an opportunity to be 
prayed with to stir up of the graces of the Holy Spirit that we receive in 

Baptism. 
 

October 26, 2019 
8:30 AM to 4:30 PM 

(Continental breakfast provided, bring your own lunch) 

Classroom 4               

RSVP to Art Klaum artklaum61@gmail.com or 
rondatroywatts@gmail.com by 10/19/19 




